
Integrated Impact Assessment – Statement 

Development and Business Services 

 

This budget saving is to reduce the net cost of delivering the Planning, Building Standards and 

Regulatory services of the Council.  It is expected that the final plan will include: 

• a new approach to setting fees for services that regulate economic activity;  

• to generating income from commercial activity related to that; 

• a thorough review of future service capability and resources, to not only reduce costs, but 
ensure that service resources and capabilities are better aligned to outcomes and financial 
strategy.  This is likely to require organisational review early in the process. 

 
It is intended to prepare an Integrated Impact Assessment for the income and capability and 
resources elements of this separately at the appropriate time.   
 
Michael Thain 
Head of Place Development 


